
 

 
January 25, 2014. 
 

 
CHUM JOSHUA TATA  
CAMEROON, 
CENTRAL AFRICAN REGION 
             
Dear JOSHUA, 

 
OFFER OF APPOINTMENT AS DIRECTOR OF PROJECTS 

 
I am pleased to inform you that the Executive Council’s of African Youth Association of 
Non-Governmental Organization (AYANGO) has officially nominated and approved your 
appointment to serve as DIRECTOR OF PROJECTS after a careful consideration and 
evaluation of your proofing records and worked experienced so far with effect from 
January 25, 2014. 
 
Please, ensure you help us expand the network of this association and also note that you 
are automatically our DIRECTOR OF PROJECTS for now. It is also expected that you will 
discharge your duties with dedication and commitment to service in order to achieve the 
objectives for which the association was established. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this offer and do let us know within one week in writing to 
the Regional Director if the appointment is accepted by you. More information will be 
communicated to you soon. Should you have any questions, communications, 
sponsorship, opportunities, scholarship, and issues in respect to the association? Please 
do not hesitate to contact the undersigned Regional Director or call on: +234806-445-
1455, email at africanyouthngo@gmail.com | info@ayango.org or visit our website: 
http://www.ayango.org.  
 
Please accept the assurance of the Executive Board’s heartfelt and warmest regards. 
 
Yours in the service of Humanities, 
 

 
 
NWEKE O. PRINCE                               
Regional Director, AFRICA 
nweke.prince@ayango.org                          
+2348064451455                                           
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